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OFFICE OF THE
INSPECTOR GENERAL June 10, 2015

Mr. Julian Tarver DOC 885530
Clallam Bay Correction Center C-D1 0
1830 Eagle Crest Way
Clallam Bay, WA 98326

RE: FOIA Appeal No. 2015-0037A
(FOIA Request 2015-0210)

Dear Mr. Tarver:

This responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) appeal dated May 19,
2015, and received by this office on June 3, 2015. This appeal is related to FOIA

2015-0210 in which you requested copies of interagency agreements and
memoranda of understanding and functionally equivalent documents between
the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission's (NRC) and the Defense Contract
Audit Agency "from 2010 to current." The NRC Office of the Inspector General
(OIG) withheld requested information under the authority of Exemption (b) (6) of
the FOIA, because the disclosure would result in a clearly unwarranted invasion
of personal privacy. You appeal denial of the requested records objecting to the
"large number of redactions" and request review and "to have a large amount
overturned."

Acting on your appeal, I have reviewed this matter, and have determined that the
NRC QIG must continue to withhold the information. Therefore, your appeal is
denied.

The NRC QIG will continue to withhold the redacted information pursuant to
Exemption (b) (6) of the FOlA. Specifically, I have concluded that disclosure of
the information you requested, which includes personal identifiers, would

constitute an unwarranted invasion of personal privacy.



This is a .final agency decision .with regard to these documents. As set forth .in 5
U.S.C. 552 (a)(4)(b), judicial review of this decision is available in a District Court
of the United States in the district in which you reside, in which you have a
principal place of business, or in the District .of Columbia.

Sincerely,

Inspector General


